
From:  Jeff Markowiak 
To: D'Agostino, Sonia;  Pantalone, Joe 
CC: Macdonald, Lynda 
Date:  4/9/2009 4:10 PM 
Subject:  1031 Shaw St.  

Hi Deputy Mayor,   

I am following up on our meeting earlier today regarding the Minor Variance application for 1031 
Shaw St. (File # A0191/09TEY).   

Based on our review of the application and the requested variances Planning staff did not have 
any objections to the proposal before the Committee of Adjustment on March 25, 2009 regarding 
the proposal for a new 3 storey dwelling at the above mentioned property.   

Sincerely,       

Jeff Markowiak, Planner 
Community Planning, Toronto & East York District 
City Hall, 18th Floor, East Tower  

P: (416) 397-4647 
F: (416) 392-1330 
jmarkow@toronto.ca

 


